
Le journal des lions
Issue No. 19  |   le mercredi, 30 novembre 2022

École Saint-Landry

Thank you!
We had such a great turnout for our Family Literacy
Night, and we would like to thank all our parents,
staff, and students for participating and making it
such a fun night. 

Those of you who applied for library cards and were
unable to make it should make a point of stopping by
the library at your earliest convenience to pick up your
card. Mrs. Barbara is holding them for you unless you
call her to tell her otherwise. 

Chocolate Fundraiser Almost
Over

Sell 1 case: Earn a free dress day!
Sell 2 cases: Earn an extra 30 minutes of
recess!
Sell 3 cases: Attend an ice cream party!
Sell 4 cases: Earn a 5-10" assorted bubble
popper!
Sell 5 cases: Win a 1 lb bar of chocolate! 
TOP SELLER: Win an 8" voice changer!

Our World's Finest Chocolate fundraiser will be
over on Friday, December 2nd. Please make sure
your boxes are paid for by that date. 

We will announce the winners for each sales level,
as well as the winning class with the most sales
per student on Friday afternoon. 

Remember, the sales prize categories are as
follows: 

The class with the most sales
per person wins a pizza party! 
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November's Lions of the Week were Bree, Sunni, and
Nico. Click on their names below to read their
interviews. 

Lion of the Week

Bree

Sunni

Nico

Rhythm and Moves
Miss Lillian came over as part of the ACA's Rhythm
and Moves program to get our students dancing.
They had a great time and laughed a lot while
moving to different beats. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HE76k6i4jWOvwtrNMxbKE2ULpVVppl5Ej_fwoCh1yn4/edit?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wFnmVvl86DLc3Wwx1gAPfBlVk7jySAgnG5wq2weadSE/edit?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uMmxnTCmeB3zVJHMeh6L-ns5TvOX1h8bwRqDsTOLV-M/edit?usp=sharing
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First grade students brought in pictures of their pets
for a special show-and-tell in class. 
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You Made the Right Choice
Not only are your children learning French with us all
day, and having a great time making friends for life
in such a small, tightly-knit school community, but
they are also getting a better education than most
other students in the district and in the state
overall. 

Here are the DIBELS scores from 2021 (2022 won't
be released until next year, but we are looking
forward to announcing those, too) as a reference:

Les animaux domestiques

We welcomed Mrs. Jessica in September and since
then we haven't given you much information on what
she does here. Mrs. Jessica is our social worker, and
she leads Social and Emotional Learning classes with
each grade on a weekly basis. These classes are
focused on helping our students learn to be their best
selves, effectively manage and communicate their
emotions, and make responsible decisions. 

This means that our students are learning to (cont.)

Social and Emotional Learning

get along better with their peers, effectively express
their feelings at home and at school. The confidence
established between students and staff, this comfort
to open up and talk about what's wrong instead of
acting out aides our students in maintaining the high
behavioral standards of our school. This, in turn,
allows our teachers to do their jobs better, so all our
students fully benefit from the education we offer. 

For more information on SEL, please visit this site.

https://casel.org/fundamentals-of-sel/
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Les anniversaires 
du mois de decembre

Raegan W. 12/02
Makayla L. 12/5
Julianna L. 12/12
Karter J. and Karson J. 12/15
Zaila J. and Trent S. 12/16
DaNova H., Violet A., and
Willa R. 12/21
Jacques B. 12/22
Sawyer B. 12/29
Ronin M. 12/30

Les événements du mois

Christmas Break
December 17th-January 3rd

Christmas Concert
December 16th

Students return January 4th

You Made the Right Choice (cont.)

This is just one little score, and we are just one small
school, only now in our second year, but we are
excited to see this year's results when they are
published in 2023 and we are confident enough to
already be looking forward to sharing them with you. 

Children in immersion programs consistently test
higher than their peers on standardized tests, and
having such a small student body, our teachers are
able to provide more one-on-one time to help
students in areas where they might be struggling. 

We say all this not to brag, but to tell you to pat
yourself on the back! You made the right choice
sending your child to École Saint-Landry. 


